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Dear Senator Bennett and esteemed members of the Joint Standing Committee on 
Appropriations and Financial Affairs,
My name is Gene Eidelman and I am a cofounder of Azure Printed Homes, Inc. I am 
writing to express my strong support for LD 1912, which proposes a $60 million 
General Fund bond issue aimed at addressing Maine’s critical housing shortage.
Maine is currently facing an unprecedented housing crisis, with a significant shortage 
of affordable homes for families, seniors, and individuals across the state. This bond 
issue represents a strategic investment in Maine’s communities, promoting economic 
growth, job creation, and improved quality of life for Maine residents.
I urge the committee to support LD 1912, and recommend its passage to the full 
Legislature. By investing in these targeted programs, you can take meaningful steps 
toward alleviating the housing shortage.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Gene Eidelman


